
 
 
 
 
 
 
OCTOBER 13, 2009 
 
CIRCULAR NO. 23/09 
 
TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION 
 
Dear Member: 
 
PRE-EMPLOYMENT MEDICAL EXAMINATION (PEME) PROGRAM: CLINICS APPROVED IN NEW 
DELHI AND GOA, INDIA 
 
Members are asked to note, as follows, newly approved clinics participating in the Club’s PEME program 
in India: 
 
Shiny Medical Centre, B-42, Sarvodaya Enclave, New Delhi – 110017, INDIA. Phone.  +91 26966795 
and +91 26529222.  Fax: +91 26969712. Contact person: DR. K.R.S. Kanwar. E-mail: shiny@bol.net.in. 
 
Indus Medical Centre. Ground Floor, Nova Cidade Commercial Complex, Alto-Porvorim, Goa, INDIA.  
Phone: +91 (832) 2417036, +91 (832) 2417038 and +91 (832) 2413020. Fax: +91 (832) 2413021.  E-
mail: suresh@dridnani.com. 
 
Dr. Haresh G. Sahijwala Medical Centre. 419/420, Lake Plaza (near Nehru Stadium), Fatorda, Goa –
403602, INDIA. Phone: +91 832 2741453. Mobile : +91 9823868163.  Email: drhareshgoa@gmail.com.  
 
Within the coming year, the Managers expect to approve additional clinics in Calcutta and Chennai 
(Madras) and will inform Members immediately upon approval of those clinics. 
 
An updated list of all PEME program approved clinics and medical forms can be found on the American 
Club’s website under Loss Prevention at www.american-club.com.  
 
For further information regarding the Club’s PEME program, please contact Dr. William Moore, Senior 
Vice President of Risk Control for the Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc. at Tel: +1 212 847 4542, Fax: +1 
212 847 4596 or william.moore@american-club.com.  
 
 
 
Yours faithfully, 
 
 
 
 
Joseph E.M. Hughes, Chairman & CEO 
Shipowners Claims Bureau, Inc., Managers for 
 THE AMERICAN CLUB 
 

  

mailto:shiny@bol.net.in
mailto:suresh@dridnani.com
mailto:drhareshgoa@gmail.com
mailto:william.moore@american-club.com

	OCTOBER 13, 2009
	TO MEMBERS OF THE ASSOCIATION

